Ministry Schedule

Oct 20

Greeters Mike & Janee Poppinga

Oct 27

Greeters Lynn & Dianne Perry

Nov 3

Greeters Del & Kathy Gross

De Smet Alliance Church Leaders

Pastor Pastor Mike Gunnon 860-9717

Church Office 854-3065

Elders David Dobson 860-0254

Dennis Helder (Chair) 690-8754

Trustees Larry Somsen (Chair) 854-3258

Lynn Perry 546-2190

Treasurer Curt Eichacker 860-9250

Board Secretary Suzie Sinclair 860-8755

S. S. Superintendent Stephanie Botkin 860-0443

Women's Ministry Contact Person Kathy Gross 854-3007

Our Mission is:

To REACH non-believers for Christ;
To LEAD non-believers to faith in Christ;
To CONNECT them with other Christians;
To help them GROW in their faith; and
To Challenge the growing and DISCOVER their ministry
and HONOR God with their life.

De Smet Alliance Church

"Developing a Litestyle of Giving"



October 20, 2024

Sunday School 9:00-10:00 am
Pre-school thru 7th grade-Lower level
High School-Former Pastor's Office
Adult class-Sanctuary/East wing

Worship Service 10:15-11:15 am

An unattended nursery is available downstairs

De Smet Alliance Church 303 2nd Street SW, PO Box 87 De Smet, SD 57231 Church:605-854-3065

Email: DESMETCMA@VALLEYFIBERCOM.NET

Morning Worship

Sermon Title "Developing a Lifestyle of Giving"

Prelude

Welcome/Announcements

Opening Verse/Prayer

Hymn #467 Higher Ground

Children's Message

Hymn #64 O Worship the King
Hymn #75 This is My Father's World

Prayer

Scripture Reading

Message

Luke 6: 27-38

Luke 6: 27-38

Luke 6: 27-38

Luke 6: 27-38

Seek Ye First

Benediction

Quiet Repose

When God intended to reveal any future events or high notions to His prophets,

He then carried them either to the deserts or the seashore,
That having so separated them from amidst the press of people and
business, and the cares of the world,

He might settle their mind in a quiet repose, and there make them fit for revelation.

Announcements

De Smet Alliance Prayer Tree

Coordinator: Glenda Dubro 605-203-1797
Assistant Coordinator: Sandi Lee 605-860-0030
Please call the Coordinator first to get the Prayer Tree praying. If the Coordinator is not available, please call the assistant coordinator with the information and they will get the tree praying.

Operation Christmas Child

It is time to start working on Operation Christmas Child boxes for those that are interested in doing them this year. There is a table set up in the foyer with items and materials. \$10 dollars is needed for each box to cover shipping. If you write a check, please make it to Samaritan's Purse. For the last several years, boys and girls ages 2-4 have received the fewest shoeboxes followed by those aged 10-14. Kids age 5-9 consistently receive the most shoeboxes. Perhaps our church can focus again this year on the first 2 groups. Thank you in advance for considering putting together a shoebox this year.